Ottawa, Qotober 1, 1934.

In reply to your letter of the 25th of

August regerding the well for the Little Pine School,

I beg to say that it ic comsidered advisable to conr
tinue the purchase of water until Mr. Inspector Chis-
holm is on the reserve, when he, along with yourself
should thoroughly inspect the surroundings and sdvise
the Ianlrtgllrt if the present well is favourably located
for procuring water or if & more likely position might be
. i
If the Inspector comsiders the present lecatiov M I
as favoursble as any, thea the well might be contimusd to NN
200 feet, and 1f the site is unfavourable aid s more suit-
sble position located, s new well should be bored in en |

effort to procure water.
Mr. Inspector Chishols is being advised

'“"""4‘“ﬂu'° . Your obedient servent,

J.4, nma
uttfc:toi-d. Sesk.
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